
 

 
 

 

 

06 August, 2025 
 
 

Subject: Update regarding National Camp for Asia Rugby U18 Championship, 2025 
 
 
Dear All,  
 
In continuation to our previous communication, we wish to provide an update on the progress 
of the National Camp. On the 06th August, 2025, the first round of selections was conducted, 
resulting in the following players being regrettably cut from the camp: 
 

Sr. No Name State 
1 Selja John Kerala 

 
We sincerely thank all individuals for their dedication and commitment during the selection 
process and extend our best wishes to those continuing in the camp. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 

Sourojit Ghosh, 
On behalf of the Selection Committee 
National Camp for Asia Rugby Sevens Series, 2025 
Rugby India  
 
  


